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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
The independent banning and restrictions by Maine will have in the short term impacts to our ability

to sell products to buyers in Maine.
We have listed Maine in our sales portal as DO NOT SELL TO.

This may impact companies in your state.

We continue to monitor this with our raw material OEM’s that are not yet nationbally or

internationally restricted.

When the EU for instance banned Lead and cadmium via the REACH AND ROHS initiatives it became
a gloibal drive. If Maine does this as a singularity it will
Only hurt business that comply with REACH AND ROHS.

In short Maine needs to stop trying to develop ENV policy and restrictions that are not adopted at
high levels by CHINA EU and NA
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